New Together in Service partner: Knitting4Peace

At a recent board meeting, the CCT approved a partnership with Knitting4Peace. Items needed

- Mittens (for all ages)
- Baby blankets
- Baby bibs and booties
- Wash cloths
- Hats (for all ages)
- Shawls and scarves
- Peace Pals (knit and crochet girl and boy dolls)
- Quilted sleeping mats
- Blankets of Peace for Pine Ridge Indian Reservation

Ship your items to Knitting4Peace, 2600 Leyden St., Denver, CO 80207. Every delivery costs between \$0.10 and \$3.00 per item, so donations to help with those expenses are appreciated.

For more, see knitting4peace.org. Contact Kathy Reeves at katharine.reeves@pcusa.org if you have questions.